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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The E-safety committee would very much appreciate your feedback in order 
for us to establish where our needs as a school community are with regards to 
E-safety. 
 
We cannot stress the importance of this in terms of considering our children’s 
safety online and thank you in advance for your support. 
 
As parents/carers: 
 

1. We know which websites our child/ren uses? 

Yes      No  Some           Most 
 

2. We supervise when our child/ren is/are on the computer? 

Yes  No  Sometimes           Mostly 
 

3. We have an open dialogue with our child/ren about E-Safety 

Yes  No  
   

4. I use filtering and blocking software at home  

 Yes  No  Don’t know 
 
5. I have discussed the SMART E-Safety rules with my child 

 Yes  No  Would like some help 
  
6. I always consider the age restrictions on apps / games / DVD media 

content  

Yes  No   Sometimes 
 

7. My child’s awareness of keeping themselves safe on the internet is … 

Good overall  Developing Well Need some help 

 

Yours sincerely  
 
The E-safety Committee 
     

 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 

 

Woodspring Avenue 
Worlebury  
Weston-super-Mare 
North Somerset 
BS22 9RH 
Tel: 01934 625923 
Fax: 01934 417153                                         

Headteacher: Michelle Bamford 


